From: ]

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment
Date: June 26, 2017 3:05:09 PM

————— Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-19-17 12:26 PM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment -GG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Karrie Fraser

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --
To Whom it May Concern

I respectfully ask you to refuse Hydro One's rate increase application!

Their rates are already significantly higher than all other hydro companies, they continually keep
increasing rates, and they are NOT improving the services/ delivery. Hydro One's prices are already
insane!!! Please help put an end to this insanity. We purchased our current residence 6 years ago.

In the past 6 years our hydro consumption has gone DOWN and yet our bills have nearly doubled!!!
They have an unfair monopoly - there is no other company with which we can purchase electricity from
and we can't even install solar panels to help because Hydro One continuously cites "insufficient
capacity" as the problem. In 6 years they have done nothing to fix their "insufficient capacity" / delivery
therefore they should not be allowed any more of our funds to continue to not do anything with. Hydro
is nearly UNAFFORDABLE for many of us stuck with Hydro One. | beg you PLEASE do your part, put
your foot down, and turn down this ridiculous appilcation.

Thank you
Karrie

-- Attachment --
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